Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Infinite Source Communications Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 5, 2020, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: Rebeca Sosa Multipurpose Facility, 1700 SW 62 Avenue, West Miami, FL 33155

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six will hold a Public Hearing for two lighting safety improvement projects along SR 90/SW 8 Street from Brickell Avenue to SW 132 Avenue, in Miami-Dade County. The projects identification numbers are 440182-1-52-01 and 440183-1-52-01. Graphic displays will be shown and FDOT representatives will be available to discuss these projects and answer questions.

This Public Hearing is being held on behalf of the Florida Department of State, Division of Historical Resources (FDHR). This Public Hearing fulfills the requirements in Chapter 86-308 designating Calle Ocho as a State Historic Highway and requiring the FDHR to hold a Public Hearing prior to approving any alteration to Calle Ocho. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Community Outreach Specialist Rodolfo Roman at (305)470-5477, email: Rodolfo.Roman@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Irene Varela at (305)470-5342 or in writing at FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at: Irene.varela@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Community Outreach Specialist Rodolfo Roman at (305)470-5477, email: Rodolfo.Roman@dot.state.fl.us.
